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From: webmaster@puc.state.oh.us 
To: PUCO ContactThePUCO 
Subject: PUCO CONTACT FORM: 109313 
Received: 10/4/2016 12:43:16 PM 
Message: 
WEB ID: 109313 AT:10-04-2016 at 12:43 PM 

Related Case Number: 16-0253 

TYPE: Complaint 

NAME: Mrs. Sarah Wilson 

CONTACT SENDER ? No 

MAILING ADDRESS: 

• 8100 Beech ave 
• Cincinnati, Ohio 45236 

• USA 

PHONE INFORMATION: 

• Home: 5139859545 
• Alternative: (no alternative phone provided?) 

• Fax: (no fax number provided?) 

E-MAIL: (no e-mail address provided) 

INDUSTRY:Gas 

ACCOUTsfT INFORMATION: 

• (no utility company name provided?) 
• (no account name provided?) 
• (no service address provided?) 
• (no service phone number provided?) 
• (no account number provided?) 

COMPLAINT DESCRIPTION: 
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So you think the new preferred route for the gas pipeline in Cincinnati is a solution. Really? It still runs through 
major neighborhoods with lots of houses and is totally unacceptable. Take this pipeline out to the country or run 
it by the expressways. You will still have lots of Cincinnati residents complaining about this and trying to stop it. 
All you are thinking about is Duke not the safety of residents. 
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